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November 10, 2015
VIA WEB PORTAL AND OVERNIGHT MAIL
Mr. Steven King, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, SW

Olympia, WA  98504

Re:
Name Change and Tariff Adoption Notice

Dear Mr. King:
We represent Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (“PSE”).  It has come to our attention that the Utilities and Transportation Commission (“Commission”) recently rejected a PSE tariff filing based on the name of the entity listed on the filing cover letter and tariff sheet (Advice 2015-30 Natural Gas Schedule 88R).  Specifically, we understand the tariff was rejected because the tariff sheet and cover letter referenced “Puget Sound Energy, Inc.” rather than “Puget Sound Energy”.  We understand that there is no actual confusion over the filing entity, only that the name used in the filing is not identical to names used in past PSE filings.  
PSE is a public service corporation authorized to provide gas and electric services in Washington State.  On February 10, 1997 PSE changed its name from Puget Sound Power & Light Company to Puget Sound Energy, Inc.  A copy of PSE’s Certificate of Amendment is enclosed herewith.  PSE has not changed its name since that time.  PSE is registered to do business in Washington State as both Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (its entity name) and Puget Sound Energy (its business name and a registered trade name).  A copy of PSE’s Legal Entity Registration is enclosed herewith.

In response to the rejected filing and pursuant to PSE’s 1997 Certificate of Amendment, PSE hereby notifies the Commission of its 1997 name change to Puget Sound Energy, Inc.  Further, pursuant to WAC 480-80-133, PSE hereby notifies the Commission that Puget Sound Energy, Inc. adopts and makes its own in every respect all tariffs, supplements and amendments filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission by Puget Sound Energy prior to November 10, 2015. 

If you have any questions, please contact the undersigned at (425) 635-1419.

Very truly yours,
[image: image1.emf]
Donna L. Barnett
DLB:cgm
Enclosures
� The Commission has often referred to Puget Sound Energy, Inc. and Puget Sound Energy interchangeably.  We believe such interchangeable references are appropriate, but we understand the Commission finds it no longer acceptable.  
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